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June 19, 2017 

 

  

 

Vickie Norwood 

541 Case Avenue 

St Paul MN 55130 

 

VIA US MAIL 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 541 Case Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Norwood: 

 

This is to inform you that Inspector Paula Seeley went out on June 13, 2017 and found that the 

exterior debris were not in compliance.  I have Paula Seeley inspected again today, June 19, and 

found that the plastic crates, debris under tarp now tires, metal bed frame, buckets were still not 

in compliance.  Therefore, Ms. Moermond will be recommending that the City Council authorize 

the Department of Safety & Inspections to pursue with the abatement of the nuisance conditions.   

 

If you wish to contest to this finding, the City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for 

Wednesday, June 21, 2017 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.   

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: Paula Seeley 
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